
As a Maryland homeschool family, we do not support the proposed bill HB832 as we do not believe the 

bill will serve in the best interest of homeschooling families like ours. It is our strong opinion that we 

desire no involvement from the state in our effort to chose the best education for our children. Was that 

the case, we would not have made the decision to withdraw from the public school system!  

 

We thank you for your time on this matter and sincerely hope our voice will be heard.  

 

Respectfully 

Anelia Rotunda  

 


